
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello Year 1! 
 

I feel so lucky to have been able to be part of  
another story time with you and I hope you  

enjoyed last week’s Zoom story as much as I did. 
They just keep getting better and better and  
I am counting down to next week’s already! 

 
This week, your reading comprehension is all about 
newts, which are creatures that live in a pond. This  

got me thinking about another story, set in a pond. I 
wonder if you can guess what it might be? Click here to find  

out!  
 

I hope you enjoy this week’s story and the ending doesn’t 
surprise you too much… poor frog!  

 
I can’t wait to see you on Zoom next week – I’ll be  

watching! 
 

Keep being superstar readers, Year 1! 
 

Love, your Reading Pixie 
 

xx 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eKMl-a3-uNY

